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Dear Friends 

 

It seems as though our Melbourne Cup event at the 

Katoomba RSL is a success even before it starts. The 

Three Sisters has two tables for this very popular 

occasion. 

  

If you have missed out on getting a ticket or have 

changed your mind and would love to come, two tickets 

have become available. If you are interested, please 

book at bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au. 

Our monthly dinner will be held at the ever-popular 

Avalon on Wednesday 15 November. Please note that this 

is a week later than customary so as not to clash with our 

Melbourne Cup event. 

The November Luncheon will take on a festive air. Our 

friends at the Grandview are making it a special occasion 

and are putting on a Christmas treat for us with an 

exceptional Christmas Menu. See you at 1230pm 

Tuesday 28 November 2023. 

World AIDS Day is on 1 December. Our 

traditional commemoration at the AIDS 

Memorial at Medlow Bath Park has, 

unfortunately, had to be cancelled because the 

roadworks at Medlow Bath have restricted access to the 

park. It seems Tool’s Via della Vanity / Track of Terror / 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

7 PM, Wednesday 

15 November 2023 

The Avalon 

Katoomba 

$45 

Reservations: by the Sunday 

evening prior 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

 

 
 

The Grandview Hotel 

Wentworth Falls. 

1230pm Tuesday 

28 November 2023 

Christmas Lunch 

A choice of main course and 

dessert 

Price: $37 

Reservations: by the Sunday 

evening prior 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 
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Boulevard to Bottleneck, has caused mayhem in Medlow 

and we are collateral damage. 

Finally, a gentle reminder to save the date, Tuesday, 12 

December, 2023, for our annual Christmas Dinner and get 

together at the Chalet, Medlow Bath. This is always a 

special night. 

Until then, stay safe 

Terry 

 

 

Melbourne Cup 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Dinner 

 

 

 

 

Melbourne Cup Lunch 

 

 

 

The Three Sisters have arranged two tables for the Melbourne 

Cup lunch at the Katoomba RSL. 

This event is loads of fun and is very popular and sells out 

quickly. We have two ticket available for this sell out function. 

Please reserve your place at  

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au. 

Pay the Three Sisters by bank transfer. 

BSB 633 000 A/C 193701778 

Reference – MC (Your Surname and Number of Tickets) 

Two Tickets 
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Monthly Luncheon 

Reservations by the Sunday prior on bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

Three Sisters Annual Christmas Dinner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual commemoration at the 

AIDS Memorial has had to be 

cancelled due to access problems 

caused by the extensive roadworks 

at Medlow Bath. 

Tool’s Terrific Traffic Tangle/ 

Highway of Horrors/ Road to Rage 

has been an Avenue of Angst for 

residents and visitors for some time.  

No doubt we will be back to normal 

next year and can continue our 

annual contemplations.  
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